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Clerks Note to ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

Combined Meeting of Council IGA2020-0296 

2020 February 24  

 
 

RE: Local Authorities Elections Act (LAEA) Consultation (Verbal), IGA2020-0296 
 
 
Background 
 
At the 2020 February 20 Regular Meeting of the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee a verbal 
report to consider the City of Calgary’s response to the current LAEA Consultation being 
conducted by the Government of Alberta.  Material to support the recommendations of Committee 
is provided as follows: 
 
 
Excerpt from the Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Intergovernmental Affairs 
Committee, held 2020 February 20: 

 
“Moved by Councillor Demong 

That with respect to Verbal Report IGA2020-0296, the following be approved: 

1. That Council make a formal submission to the LAEA Consultation Process based on the 
2018 Submission; and 

2. That the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee forward this item as Urgent Business to the 
2020 February 24 Combined Meeting of Council. 

MOTION CARRIED” 
 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION OF THE INTERGOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE, 2020 FEBRUARY 20: 

 

That Council make a formal submission to the LAEA Consultation Process based on the 2018 
Submission. 

 
 
 
Attachments: 

 
Attachment 1 – LAEA Cosultation questions 
Attachment 2 – 2018 Council Position 


